
Shimodate  First  Students’  Exchange  Program  in  Perth    

 

 41 participants & 3 teachers visited  Butler College  &  Yanchep Secondary College  in August on 2023.                   

We fostered a great relationship and would like to continue this bond well into the future.  

( Group 1 )  Students at  Butler  College  &  Shimodate First High School ( Students in grades 10 & 11) 

 

 

（注）写真撮影用に本校生徒は一部マスクを外しております。 

Student’s enjoying the school’s atmosphere at Butler College.  We enjoyed exchanging our ideas in English.   

 
The students reminiscing events of the day.  With shared admiration, they loved discussing their unique ideas 

 



Fun Recess and eventful Lunch time with buddies. Student’s enjoyed creating memories with students despite 

cultural differences.  

 
They enjoyed chatting among their peers.          Raising one anothers’ spirits throughout a difficult school days.  

 
Working together to achieve their goals.           Longlasting memories and friendships to last a lifetime.    

 

 



Exchanging thoughts and ideas for their theme project. 

 
 Each Shimodate First High School’s student paticipated in his or her buddy’s various classes.    

 
 

 
 

The students gave their all during physical activities together.    We can’t possibly put our thanks in words. 

 
 

 Shimodate and Butler College formed a buddy system due to their mutual interest in cultural exchange.                    



A wonderful end to a great week.         We deeply appreciate the headmaster’s efforts in hosting our school.       

 

 

Everyone had a fantantic time with their buddies! 

 

 

Buddies making new and longlasting friendships! 

 
The refreshing schoolgrounds at Butler school were rejuvinating with their extensive nature. 

 
 

 We would like to express our immense gratitude for the kindness extended during our time at your school.  

  Also, we do appreciate each host family’s help and all the parties’ support that were involved with this project. 

It was our pleasure to visit and we hope that it can be repeated next year.  

 



( Group 2 )  Students  at  Yanchep  Secondary  College  ( Students in grades 9 & 10 )  

 

 

 

A grand welcome ceremony for our students. 

 

A fantastic time was had with their buddies. 

 



The daily life activities were enjoyed by both school’s students. 

 

An exciting recess filled with fun and enjoyable exercise. 

 

The students’ exchanged the cultural differences and food norms during lunch break.  

 
The students’ passionately exchanging their cultures and lifestyle diversities.  

 
The students with their posed photos. 

 

 



The students  visited  the beautiful  Yanchep  National  Park. 

 
A handsome koala found naturally in the wild.     Students returning to their host families after a fun day. 

 
 

Australia’s magnificent school grounds. 

 

 

An awesome farewell party that was only possible due to the generosity of the headmaster.    

 

 
 

During our stay we experienced a heartwarming welcome and immense support from the host families, headmaster, 

and all parties involved. We deeply appreciate the sincerity and good will given to us during this marvelous trip. 

The happiness we felt by visiting is one we hope to be experienced for years to come. 



( Excursions ) The best of both worlds / A gorgeous scenic view     

We enjoyed, gleaming white beaches and crystal-clear waters at Rottnest Island. The scenery filled our eyes and  

hearts with satisfaction.                                      

 
Quokka 

 

The  Desert  of  Pinnacles  

 



The Desert of Pinnacles was  a  breathtaking  memory  with  a  emu in tow  

 
 

A luminescent sea and pure sands were an extraordinary combination. 

 
 A delectable lunch was enjoyed among friends. 

 
 

2024 年８月にオーストラリアへ行きませんか。きっと多くの友達を得て、かけがえのない中高生活の思い出に      

なるはずです。下館一高及び附属中は海外に関心のある生徒を全力で応援します。 

 

For those seeking a life changing adventure, join us next August on a trip you’ll never forget. Australia is an eye- 

opening experience with many natives offering a friendly helping hand. Both high schoolers and junior high school  

staff will be with you every step of the way to ensure a wonderful trip.  

 


